
QUESTIONS?
 
Paul Morales 
Operations Supervisor 
732-933-5929 
 
We can also be reached  
at our Customer Service  
Center: 
1-800-272-1325Hours: 7 
a.m.–7 p.m., M-F
For emergencies,
we’re available 24/7.

3-2022

MAIN REPLACEMENT PROJECT 
New Jersey American Water is preparing to install approximately 1,000 feet of new 8-inch 
ductile iron main along Beach Avenue (from Newark Avenue to McCabe Avenue). The 
project also includes installing six utility-owned service lines along the pipeline route. The 
project represents a critical investment for the company in support of our commitment to 
provide customers with safe, reliable water service.

PROJECT START/END AND WORK HOURS
Weather permitting, our local, qualified contractor, Montana Construction, Inc. is scheduled 
to begin work on or about March 14 and expects to be completed within approximately 
one month. Work hours will be from 7:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Friday. Work 
outside of these hours is not expected unless required to maintain project schedule. Final 
street restorations will be completed in fall of 2022.

PROJECT OVERVIEW AND WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT
•	 Install, disinfect, test and place new main into service. While we interconnect the 

new main to the distribution system, customers may experience a temporary service 
interruption. Customers may also experience a slight discoloration of water. If this 
happens, run the water until it is clear. 

•	 Perform final paving and any restoration of concrete, driveway, grass and 
landscaping.

Our crews will work as quickly as possible to shorten the length of these temporary 
inconveniences. We appreciate your patience and understanding during this project.

TRAFFIC FLOW AND ACCESSIBILITY
For the public’s and workers’ safety, traffic restrictions and/or alternating traffic patterns 
are likely to occur during work hours. New Jersey American Water’s inspector, along with 
the contractor’s personnel, will provide a minimum of 24 hour’s notice prior to any parking 
and/or driveway use restrictions. All emergency vehicles and local traffic will be allowed 
access during construction.

NOISE
As with any construction project, some noise will be unavoidable with this project. We 
apologize for any inconvenience, and appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

WE’RE INVESTING $450,000 
IN BRADLEY BEACH

INFRASTRUCTURE. ONE MORE WAY WE KEEP LIFE FLOWING.

WE KEEP LIFE FLOWING

BE SAFE. SLOW 
DOWN IN WORK 
ZONES.

Your safety, as well 
as the safety of your 
neighbors and our 
workers, is important  
to us! 

We work hard to keep 
our job sites safe, and 
we appreciate your 
effort to slow down and 
use caution around the 
construction site.


